



Mr S. Welti Director of Tennis, ECTA Email: stephen.welti@ellesmere.com

2nd September 2020

Dear Parent,

Tennis is one of the best ways to exercise safely in the current situation and consequently many people are booking lessons.

If your child already has Private Tennis Coaching with us this will continue and you do not need to send in a form, (unless you notified us to the contrary last term).

If you would like your child to start lessons, please complete and return the attached form as soon as possible and we will do our best to fit them in the timetable. This will be on a first come, first served basis as demand is high.

I hope you are all well.

Sty Wolf

Kind regards,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com